From:

Sent: 16 April 2015 10:27
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Application Ref: 2014/6903/P( 32 Lawn Road NW3 2XU)

From:

To: planning@camden.gov.uk
Subject: Application Ref: 2014/6903/P( 32 Lawn Road NW3 2XU)
Date: Tue, 27 Jan 2015 11:55:16 +0000

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are a family of husband, wife and five children living in Palgrave House - a tower block of flats next to
the proposed site 32 Lawn Road NW3. Our flat is the nearest flat to the site which is about 10 meters away
from it. If that project goes ahead and flats are built in there, we will suffer a lot because we would not
get sunshine from the west, no good ventilation or air coming from that side as we are at the bottom of
the tower { i.e we are on the second floor of Palgrave House, south west side of the tower, we will be in
dark situation all day and night so our health and well-being will be in constant danger) especially if the
proposed building is higher than 3 floors. As some of our children are ill with breathing difficulties like
SEVERE ASTHMA , etc. So we have objections to that application for building /erection of part 5, part 7
storeys building comprising 73 flats. So please do not allow { the decision-makers) those building to be
built in that site. However, if in any case you might, make sure the height should not exceed 3 floors and in
that case we might get a bit of sunshine over that building - so do not put us in a mass grave!!l!

Mrs Mariam Osman AHMED of
7 Palgrave House

Fleet Road

London NW3 2Q.



